
From: Bernardo Piereck
To: Shekyta Taylor
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You don't often get email from piereck@icloud.com. Learn why this is important

Dear Ms. Taylor –
 
I am writing in opposition to the special exception request for a non-complying fence at 1700 Dewitt
Avenue, which will be heard by the BZA this evening in matter number BZA #2024-00005.  I have
resided in the vicinity of this home since 2008 and walk past it with my wife and kids several times
per week. It’s illegal construction has significantly reduced the walkability and character of the
neighborhood.
 
Additionally, I note that the layout the petitioner circulated to his immediate neighbors and the BZA in
support of his request for a non-complying fence was materially inaccurate and misleading.
Specifically, his drawings showed a much smaller fence that ended at the back of his home. Instead,
the actual fence constructed extends the full length of the property (and the secondary side yard)
right on the edge of the sidewalk. 
 
I respectfully submit that, consistent with the staff report, this request should be denied and the non-
complying fence should be removed.
 
Best regards,
 
Bernardo Piereck
219 E Mason Avenue
Alexandria, VA 22301
 
Sent from my iPhone
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